
 
 

HUNTINGDONSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
 
Title/Subject Matter:  3C ICT Shared Service review 
 
Meeting/Date:   Overview & Scrutiny (Performance and Growth) 

4th Sept 2024 
 
Executive Portfolio:  

Cllr Lara Davenport-Ray (Portfolio Holder for Shared Services)  
Cllr Brett Mickelburgh (Portfolio Holder for Finance and resources)  

 
Report by:    

John Taylor (Chief Operating Officer and lead officer for HDC 3C ICT 
Shared Service)  

 
Ward(s) affected:  All  

 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Overview and Scrutiny Panel is invited to comment on the recommendations 
for the shared ICT service as highlighted in the Cabinet report attached. 
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